NTEU


NTEU supported enactment of the Consumer Protection Act and opposes any effort to repeal it.

Sen. Jim DeMint (R-S.C.) and Rep. Michelle Bachmann (R-Minn.) have introduced bills to repeal the Dodd-Frank Act (Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act). This act gives the NTEU-represented employees at the FDIC, SEC, OCC, NCUA and Treasury Departmental Headquarters new tools, authority and resources to protect the American consumer, bank depositor and investor from fraud and other abuses. Reconsideration of this legislation would put at risk all of the employee protections and benefits included in the Act.
For more information go to www.nteu.org 
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